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Dear Mr Diss.

Re: Application for the rezoning of Lot 4 DP 714976 No 28-40 Pearson Street Guyra,
from zone No R 5 (Large Lot Residential) Zone to zone No R1 (General Residential)
Zone.

Council has received an application from Mr John Wolfenden on behalf of a clients Mr. & Mrs.
David Bearup, for the rezoning of Lots 4 DP 714976 No 28-40 Pearson Street Guyra, from R5
Large Lot Residential zone to R1 General Residential Zone. The property has an area of 2.437
hectares, which is generally used for grazing apart from that area where the existing dwelling is
constructed.

At its meeting on the 16™ December last Council resolved to support the proposal and forward it
to the Minister for review. Please find attached-

1. A copy of the report to Council which was considered and adopted at its meeting last
Monday the 16™ December, 2013;

2. The Planning Proposal, which was prepared by Mr John Wolfenden for the rezoning
of this property, which is to be considered under the Gateway Process.

Could you please arrange for the review of this application and for the Minister’s
determination as to wether the matter should proceed with or without variation. Should you
require any additional information please contact Council’s Director of Development and
Environmental Services, Mr Bob Furze, on (02) 6770 7109 during business hours or (02)
67791246 after hours.

Yours sincerely

FOR- PETER STEWART
GENERAL MANAGER
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Gina Davis - Guide_LEPs 9-1-14

From: Gina Davis

To: 'Gina.Davis@planning.nsw.gov.au'
Date: 24/01/2014 10:16 AM

Subject: Guide LEPs 9-1-14

Attachments: Guide LEPs 9-1-14.docx

H Gina-
Please find attached a copy of Attachment 4 from the Guide for the preparing of local environmental plans
as requested.

Please be advised that Council would like to use its plan making delegations, provided by the Minister, to
determine this application as the proposal is considered to be of local significance and hereby request that
you advise if the planning proposal can proceed with or without variation.

Regards Bob

New England Councils - Balancing autonomy and cooperation to enhance services to our
communities

Armidale Dumaresq Council www.armidale.nsw.gov.au

Guyra Shire Council www.guyra.nsw.gov.au

New England Weeds Authority www.newa.com.au

Disclaimer

The information in this email is confidential and is intended solely for the addressee(s). If
you have received this e-mail in error please notify the sender immediately and delete this
e-mail.

Although this e-mail has been scanned for viruses, Council advises it is the responsibility of
the recipient to scan this e-mail and any attachments for viruses, and as such the member
Council cannot be held liable by the recipient for loss, either direct or indirect, as a result of
failure to comply with this.

Scanned by MailMarshal - M86 Security's comprehensive email content security solution.
Download a free evaluation of MailMarshal at www.m86security.com
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